
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

 

Re: Proposed 2010 Attorney Discipline Budget 

 

 

 The Report of the Supreme Court’s Disciplinary 

Oversight Committee on the proposed 2010 Attorney 

Discipline Budget has been submitted to the Supreme Court 

for action.  The Court has directed that the Report and an 

Overview of the proposed 2010 Attorney Discipline Budget be 

published for comment. 

 Those seeking to comment should do so in writing by 

December 14, 2009, as follows: 

 

Via mail: 

Clerk of the Supreme Court 

Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex 

P.O. Box 970 

Trenton, New Jersey   08625-0970 

 

Via electronic mail: 

 

Comments.mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us 

 

 

 

 

      

Mark Neary, Esq. 

     Clerk of the Supreme Court 

 

 

Dated: November 10, 2009 
















